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Rt Hon Karen Bradley MP 
Secretary of State for Digital, Culture, Media and Sport 
100 Parliament Street 
London 
SW1A 2BQ 
 

26 October 2017 
 
Dear Secretary of State 
 
Thank you for your recent letter, in which you asked the Authority to carry out an 
assessment of two of the Department’s statistical outputs.   
 
I am pleased to confirm that officials from the Office for Statistics Regulation will be in touch 
with the Department’s statisticians shortly, to agree timing for the assessment of the 
Community Life Survey and DCMS Sector Economic Estimates statistics, against the Code 
of Practice for Official Statistics. 
 
Yours Sincerely 

 
Sir David Norgrove 

 Chair of the UK Statistics Authority, Sir David Norgrove 


